
David Frasz
Dover Foxcroft
LD 1763
Dear Sen. Baldacci, Rep. Roberts, and IFWC Members:  
I am writing to voice MY FULL SUPPORT FOR LD 1763, legislation to ban 
Floating Camps on Maine lakes.  Here is why I believe these structures should be 
banned:
We live in Dover-Foxcroft on Sebec Lake.  We have a beautiful view of Borestone 
Mountain.  Occasionally the natural beauty we enjoy is interrupted when someone 
will anchor their party boat off-shore from our camp for the day.  So for that day, their
boat and activities become part of our view, our environment for the day.
We don't have any problem with this; they should be able to anchor somewhere and 
enjoy the day as we do.
But it's a whole different situation if someone were to lay claim to that piece of water 
off-shore from our place and set up a mooring with a floating camp for the summer 
duration...
David P Frasz 


